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Dear Sir/Madam
 
We act for National Grid Electricity Transmission plc (“NGET”).
 
We write to confirm that NGET would like to withdraw its relevant representation and written
representation in respect of Tritax Symmetry (Hinckley) Limited’s Development Consent Order,
having reached a satisfactory agreement with the promoter.
 
Yours faithfully,
 
 
Ian Graves
Legal Director

@dlapiper.com

DLA Piper UK LLP
www.dlapiper.com
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